
There will be a Connections Hour Planning Meeting on 
Monday, Mar. 16 at 7 pm to discuss future mini-sessions 
for the adult classes.  All those interested in helping plan 
sessions are encouraged to attend this meeting.  Questions 
or ideas for sessions?  Contact Rosemary Wagoner.  

Greeters needed!  All you need is a friendly smile and a 
warm handshake … this job was made for you!!  A sign-up 
sheet is at the Welcome Center! 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast will meet on Saturday, Mar. 21 at         
8 am, here at the church, for a time of prayer and                     
fellowship.  All men are invited and encouraged to attend!  
Breakfast will be provided!  

Do you love babies and toddlers?  If so, we 
have the perfect place for you to volunteer … 
and it’s just once a month.  We need one           
person during 8:30 am worship service and 
one during the Connections Hour.  If this 
sounds like somewhere you could volunteer 

your time, please contact Julie Ritchie! 

April newsletter articles are due by Friday, Mar. 20.  Please 
email articles to office.bethany@gmail.com. 

Please take note of the items needed for Hygiene Kits for 
conference on the insert in your bulletin!!  There will be a 
basket in the Gathering Space for your donations! 

The Easter Choir will begin practice on Wednesday,                 
Mar. 18 at 6 pm.  If you enjoy singing, but don’t want a big 
commitment, we invite and encourage you to come sing 
with us. 

Ladies!!  Leave the kids, dirty dishes and laundry behind 
and enjoy a night out to relax and fellowship with other 
ladies in the church on Tuesday, Mar. 24 at 6 pm at 
O’Neil’s in Harrisonburg.  This is an event for ladies of all 
ages … you’re sure to have a good time.  Please sign up at 
the Welcome Center if you plan to attend so we’ll have an 
idea of how many to expect.  Thanks for taking the time to 
sign up!!  It is appreciated. 

 
 

We will be hosting a Community Easter Egg Hunt on         
Saturday, Apr. 11 from 10 am - 12 pm at the Weyers Cave 
Community Center.  This will be a safe, fun, family-friendly 
way to reach out to our community with the Easter            
message of love and hope.  Donations needed are:  plastic 
eggs, individually wrapped candy, Goldfish packs, juice     
boxes and Little Debbie Easter Cakes.  We also have several 
areas where we need volunteers. There is a basket for your 
donations in the Gathering Space and sign-up sheets if you 
can volunteer to help! 

 
 

Sermon:  Salt and Light 
Scripture:  Matthew 5:1, 7-16 

Hey Kids!!  Come Jump With Us!! 
Children’s Ministries Team invites families to meet at Valley Jump Park 

Sunday afternoon at 1:45 pm.  We will enjoy an hour of jump time from 2-3 pm and then grab ice cream at Tot’s. 
Jumping costs will be covered, just bring enough money for ice cream. 

Scholarships are available.  Contact Mary Beth Hill if you have any questions! 

 

BUM BASH!!!  A Progressive Dinner will be lots of fun 
for our BUMS Sunday evening at 6 pm.  We will be              
going to three different homes … first for an appetizer, 
then the main course, and we’ll end with dessert.  
Please let Shawn know if you’ll be attending.  And, as 
always, friends are welcome! 


